
 

   

 

                               29.11.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     I’m delighted to inform you that our operations continue to run smoothly and efficiently. Our 
energy and water supplies remain stable, ensuring that our production processes proceed 
without interruption. All our equipment is functioning optimally, and we have encountered no 
issues.  
 
     Thank you for your partnership and trust in Centravis. Your support inspires us to reach new 
heights and continue striving for the best in everything we do. We look forward to progressing 
on this journey together, achieving success through collaboration and mutual growth. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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